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To the Select Board,

I have lived in Natick since 1981.  During that time, Natick has been a welcoming community to all people.  It should
remain so.  I strongly support the policy drafted by the Select Board to be sure Natick remains a welcoming community. 

Sincerely,
Catherine Gallagher
64 West Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
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